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Ref. No. : …………………………                                                                                 Date: …29.09-2020… 

From : Secretary / Teacher-in-Charge, 

 

Notice 

                This is for information of all students of 6
th
 Semester appearing for 

the online open-book examination of UG Semester VI Examinations, 2020 of 

Bankura University and also all students of B.A. / B.Sc. / B.Com Part-III 

Examination 2020 of the University of  Burdwan. The examination is scheduled 

to be held from 1
st
 October to 16

th
 October, 2020. In this connection, the 

undersigned would like to advice you that no students appearing for the 

examination should try to communicate with their departmental teachers via call 

or message them through SMS or WhatsApp or Messenger during the 

examination days. They should not even post or circulate images of answer 

sheets in WhatsApp departmental groups or WhatsApp numbers of teachers or 

classmates.This advice is to ensure the sanctity and discipline of examinations, 

and has nothing to do with ignoring our prime stakeholders, our students 

towards whom we are dedicated and connected virtually through online classes 

during this exigency closure of colleges owing to pandemic. I wish you all 

success in final semester examinations and your bright future ahead.  

 
 

Teacher-in-Charge 
 Khatra Adibasi Mahavidyalaya 

Khatra :: Bankura 
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